
 

April Update from 

DANNY & VERA 

Praise & Prayer 

We thank God for you. Thank you for praying and supporting us and those we serve.  

Be strong and courageous. 

Do not be afraid or terrified because of them,  

for the Lord your God goes with you;  

He will never leave you nor forsake you.   

Deut.31:6 

Love and thanks,  Vera & Danny  

 

If you would like the full copy of Vera & Danny’s excellent Newsletter 

please email “jimroughton@stbots.church” 

 

Bible by the Beach 2021 will be an online event only but with the opportunity to interact 

with others during the day. There will be many elements you will be familiar with - excellent 

Bible Readings, inspiring music from EMU and, of course, our children and youth will also 

be wonderfully catered for!  

Click Here Bible by the Beach  

  
St Botolph’s  

Church Family News  

Fourth Sunday of Easter  

25th April 2021  

Collect - Fourth Sunday of Easter 

Almighty God, whose Son Jesus Christ is the resurrection and the life: raise us, who trust in 

him, from the death of sin to the life of righteousness, that we may seek those things which 

are above, where he reigns with you in the unity of the Holy Spirit, one God, now and for  

ever. 

Please join us this Sunday 25th April at 11.00am for a joint outdoor Family Service at  

St Edmund’s Church, Warkton open to all from St Botolph’s Church and St Edmund’s 

Church. Remember to bring a seat and a blanket if it’s cold and your best signing voice.  

YES WE WILL BE ABLE TO SING 

 

Please use the Village Hall Car park in Warkton village if you are coming this Sunday or 

you could even walk if it’s a nice sunny day. 

Contact details 

Rector:     Revd. Mark Lucas:   Tel: 01536 628501  E-mail: rector@stbots.church   

    Mob: 07788100757    

Youth:     Revd. Andy Clark     Mob: 07590617738  E-mail: andy@stbots.church 

Families    Helen Tilney  Mob: 07973 164020 E-mail: helen@stbots.church 

Wardens:   Peter Jackson:  Tel: 01536  514284 E-mail: peterjackson@stbots.church 

     Adrian Keach  Tel: 01536  723008 E-mail: adrian.keach@tiscali.co.uk 

Office:      Tel: 01536 414052  E-mail: admin@stbots.church 

  (Opening Hours Mon - Thursday 10:00am - 2:00pm.) 

https://www.biblebythebeach.org/


 

Our APCM with be held in Church on Monday 24th May 2021 at 8.00pm. 

This years APCM report is now available to view or download from the  

St Botolph’s web site at www.stbots.org.uk.  

 
(If you require a paper copy of the APCM report please contact Church Office but 

be aware there will be a charge of £2 for it to cover increased printing costs.) 

 

Elections to serve as Churchwarden, PCC member and Deanery Synod  

representative will be held during the APCM meeting, so if you are on 

the  Church’s Electoral Roll please consider standing. 

 

Nomination forms for election as Churchwarden, PCC member and  

Deanery Synod representative can be downloaded from the StBots web 

site at www.stbots.org.uk/Resources or you can request the forms from 

Church  

• Sunday 25th April  

9.15am Family Service  (on YouTube) 

9.45am Promised Land (via Zoom) 

11.00am Outdoor Service at Warkton 

• Monday 26th April 

8.00am  Morning Prayer (on YouTube) 

9.30am Refresh (in Church House) 

1:00pm Staff meeting 

8.00pm Raising kids for Christ (via Zoom) 

• Tuesday 27th April 

8.00am Morning Prayer (on YouTube) 

7.30pm Identity Matters (via Zoom) 

 

• Wednesday 28th April 

8.00am Morning Prayer (on YouTube) 

9.30am Ladies Bible Study (via Zoom) 

4.45pm Promised Land (via Zoom) 

8.00pm Link (in Church House) 

• Thursday 29th April  

8:00am Morning Prayer (on YouTube)  

10:00am Staff Meeting 

7.30pm 1eighty (in Church House) 

• Friday 30th April  

• Saturday 1st May 

 

What’s happening next week? 

Thank You 

Neville and  Beryl would like to say a huge thanks to all the church family for all the help they 

have received in their recent struggles. The messages, cards, flowers, unexpected food delivered 

to the doorstep, caring phone calls and most of all the prayers  everything is much appreciated. 

We are both now making good progress thanks to our God’s supreme grace and look forward to 

seeing you all again in the not so distant future. 

Every blessing  

Neville and  Beryl 

Exciting Changes are taking place at St Botolph’s Church during April & May 

Paul Gosling will shortly be retiring after many years service as our excellent Church  

Adminstrator. We all wish him a well earned and happy retirement. The PCC are very pleased to 

announce that Heather Knighton has been appointed to the post of Church Administrator as 

Paul’s replacement for  St Botolph’s Church & St Edmund’s Church with effect 17th May 2021.  
 

Church House Office Hours - Temporary change of Office Hours 

With effect from week commencing 19th April, Church Office will be monitored Monday to 

Wednesday from 10am to 2pm and not Thursdays as previously stated. You can still leave 

voicemail messages at 01536  414052 and email messages at admin@stbots.church which will 

be regularly monitored. 
 

Paul  

Administrator, St Botolph’s Church, Barton Seagrave & St Edmund’s Church, Warkton  

 

 

 

`Notice is hereby given that the Church Electoral Roll of St Botolph’s Church Barton Seagrave is 

being revised by the Parochial Church Council (PCC), beginning on Monday the 26th day of 

April 2021, and ending on Monday the 10th day of May 2021 

After the revision, a copy of the Roll will be published by the Parochial Church Council and 

held in St Botolph’s Church Office, Barton Seagrave for at least 14 days from 10th May 

and a copy of the Roll will be available for inspection on a reasonable request being made to 

the Council. Please ensure you have returned your completed application form to either 

Church Office or via email to admin@stbots.church if you want to be included in the 

revised Electoral Roll Register by 10th May .  

Please visit “www.stbots.org.uk - News or Resources - Electoral Roll Revision” for more 

information and remember you can fill in the application on-line then just save it (use your 

surname name as the file name) when you’re done and email it back to:- 

admin@stbots.church. 

REVISION OF CHURCH ELECTORAL ROLL 

mailto:admin@stbots.church

